

EIGHTH EDITION - JULY 2024

New Students' Day - Thank You!

We would like to extend a massive thank you to everyone who joined us at our 'New Students' Day'.

Every student who attended had the opportunity to meet their tutor, discover more about their study programme and officially enrol as a Yeovil College Student. It was a fantastic day, and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 2nd September. If you were unable to join us for New Students' Day, you still need to visit us to enrol. This process will only take around 20 minutes and can be completed ahead of GCSE Results Day. To do this you can contact iZone at iZone@yeovil.ac.uk or on 01935 423921 to book a time to visit.



Save the Date – Introduction Day

Your Introduction Day awaits. Save the date for your first day as a Yeovil College student which is Monday 2nd September. Don't forget to put it in your calendar! During your Introduction Day, you will finalise your paperwork, receive your ID badge, confirm your timetable and study programme, sign the Student Code of Conduct, if you haven't already done so, and we will officially welcome you as a Yeovil College Student. You will need to bring along the following; log in details from New Students' Day (if you have them), confirmation of your completed summer project, a pen, a notebook, the device that you'll be using throughout your time at Yeovil College and a positive attitude!

GCSE Results Day

GCSE Results Day is taking place on Thursday 22nd August. Throughout the course of the day, our School Connections team will be out and about at local schools to offer support and advice on next steps. Yeovil College will be open all day and we will be hosting a drop-in enrolment session in the afternoon (further information below). Please note, our phone lines will be busy throughout the day as we will be supporting our current GCSE students with their grades too. Should you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to turn up to one of the enrolment drop-in sessions without booking, but we please ask that you wait for the College to contact you to confirm your grades.



Enrolment dates

Following GCSE Results Day, we have a range of drop-in enrolment dates. Depending on your course, you may be invited in to confirm your grades in one of our specific sessions. Some courses may only need to confirm grades through a phone call, arranged by the College. Alternatively, these drop-in sessions can be used if you have concerns over your grades or chosen study programme and would like to seek further support before joining us in September.

Our drop-in enrolment dates are as follows: 22nd August (PM only), 23rd August, 27th August and 28th August. You can contact us in advance or drop in on the day – we are here to support you.



Careers Support

Here at Yeovil College, we have invested hugely in our fantastic Careers Team, who are in place to support you, even before you join us. They support learners with careers advice, CV writing, personal statements, work experience, industry placements and so much more.

If over the summer you find yourself confused on unsure on your decision, the team are here to talk you through your options. Contact them through CareersHub@yeovil.ac.uk.

Don't miss a thing!

Over your summer holiday don't forget to keep up to date with all things 'Yeovil College' by checking out our social media channels. Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, TikTok, and YouTube.

Just search @YeovilCollege across any social media platform and you will find us. Don't miss a thing!



Langport Wincantor Ulchester Martock Sherborne Stalbridge Crewkerne

Direct YC Bus Routes

If you're starting with us in September and worried about transport to and from College. Don't forget to check out our Bus Routes.

Our direct bus routes are for Yeovil College students only, meaning that you are surrounded by like-minded people that are making the same commitment as you.

We have seven bus routes that can help you get to and from Yeovil college in areas such as: Sherborne, Gillingham, Castle Cary, Ansford, Wincanton, Ilchester, Crewkerne, Dorchester, and many more.

All bus routes can be found on our website - click here If you need more information or get in touch with our iZone team at izone@yeovil.ac.uk

Top Tips for joining Yeovil College

- Most sure you have all equipment needed at the start of the year. If there is anything you are unsure on, ask your teacher during your introduction day.
- Don't be afraid to make new friends. Everyone is in the same position and it's good to establish new connections.
- Get involved in the enrichment programme. It's a great way to make new friends. We have a range of established sports teams, academic programmes and creative routes there is something for everyone.
- Always ask for help if you need it. Yeovil College staff are friendly and on hand to help with anything you're unsure about.
- Discover and find a method of study that helps for you. The staff at Yeovil College can show you different methods of studying. This will help with deadlines and completing work.

